
 
 

 

Wednesday 24th April 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As an end of SATs treat and celebration of all the hard work Year 6 have put in this year, we would like to 
take Year 6 to Centenary Park on Friday 17th May 2024. We will leave school around 9.30am and walk to 
the park, where the children will be able to play. We will return to school in time for home time.   
 
Please ensure that your child is sent to school in school uniform. They are allowed to wear trainers as we 
are going to be walking and playing at the park. If the weather is hot, please make sure they have sun 
cream and a hat as there will be limited shade. In the event of showers, they also may need a waterproof.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals then a packed lunch can be provided for them. Everyone else 
needs to ensure that they have a packed lunch with plenty of drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). 
The children are allowed to bring a small amount of pocket money, no more than £2.50, to buy a drink or 
ice cream in the afternoon if they wish to.  
 
Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 10th May 2024.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Middleton and Mrs Beeching  
  

 
I give permission for my child ________________________________________ to go to the park on Friday 
17th May 2024.  
 
My child will require a packed lunch  
 
Signed_________________________________________________    (parent/carer)  
 


